

Dear Nash Families:

Safety and Security during Elections

As previously shared, Tuesday, May 20th will now be a school day for students in response to the particularly challenging winter we experienced. With spring upon us and Election Day right around the corner, we wanted to share with you our plans for maintaining safe and secure learning environments while voting is occurring in our schools.

Voting at General Nash will be held in the gymnasium with the doors in closest proximity to the location being used for voters. Voters will be kept in the voting area of the building and will not be given access to student occupied sections of the building. Voters will enter the main doors of the lobby where they will register. They will then be led to the gym to vote. Voters will come back out through the lobby and front doors.

As an increased presence, additional staff will be positioned in each building to assist in voter access to and within our building. All voting staff will be processed through the Raptor System and given name badges similar to the process used for our parent/community volunteers. District security personnel will also provide a visible presence at each of our schools at various times throughout the day. These measures parallel those we have taken in the past when students have been in session during Election Day.

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 215-368-7804.

Sincerely,

Ronald F. Martiello

Principal

General Nash Elementary School

TIME TO COLLECT!!

NASH SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE 2014!

Time for Spring Cleaning??? Let Nash earn \$\$ for your outgrown items!



Bring wearable, usable clothes - Men's, women's & children's Bring shoes, belts and handbags! Bring linens, and stuffed animals!

Nash gets paid by the POUND!

Drop-Off Times listed below:

May 19th-29th 7:00-9:00 am/3:30-5:30 pm

May 30th 7:00-9:00 am

All bags must be WELL TIED and dropped off on the cart outside the Cafeteria Doors (the set in front to the left when looking at the building). If you will be in school for another reason the bags can be dropped off on the stage. Contact Pam Olewnik at 215-362-7242 or pamolewnik@comcast.net with any questions.



MALIS

Thanks for your support!



Dear Nash Families:

This year's Olympic Day is Friday, June 6th with a rain date of Thursday, June 5th.

All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent. Please utilize this pre-registration form to let us know who will be attending. Be sure to include the names of all family members or friends over the age of 18 who will be joining you; this includes moms, dads, aunts, uncles etc.

The names will then be checked to see if they are in our Raptor system. If the name is already in the system nothing more need to be done. Any person that has not been scanned through Raptor will need to bring in their driver's license or state ID to have it scanned. In an effort to have you arrive at the events on time scanning can be done prior to Olympic Day. Scanning the day of may delay your arrival at the events.

General Nash staff will be there to register you and provide you with a wristband prior to attending the event. Once parents and guests arrive at the school please be sure to go directly to the check in area to sign in. Please have your photo id ready.

Remember to come and register early if you will be attending the Opening Ceremonies. The registration tables will be open throughout the day for our guests to sign in. If you should need to enter the building, please sign in at the office as you would normally do.

With the cooperation of staff, families, and students Olympic Day will be a success. I look forward to seeing you on June 6th.

"LET THE GAMES BEGIN."

Sincerely,

Ronald F. Martiello

Jennifer Johnson

Principal

P.E. Teacher

Olympic Day Guest List

Please use the spaces below to enter the names of the friends and family members over the age of 18 who will be attending Olympic Day. All guests will be permitted on the grounds with proper ID and parent/guardian consent.

Spectators should have a photo ID ready when they approach the registration tables.

Student Name(s):	
Parent/Guardian:	
Contact Number:	
Parent/Guardian:	
Parent/Guardian:	
Contact Number:	
Guest 1:	
Guest 2:	
Guest 3:	
	*
Guest 4:	
Guest 1: Guest 2: Guest 3:	

Please return to the Nash office on or before Friday, May 30, 2014.





May 2014

Dear Nash Parents:

At the end of the school year, many parents wish to show their appreciation to General Nash Staff members by offering a gift. While our staff genuinely appreciates these gestures of thanks, we would like to offer an alternative.

What better way to honor someone than giving the "gift" of education? If you would like to honor a staff member, a family member, or a former Nash student, please consider making a donation to the General F. Nash Elementary School Scholarship Fund for a graduating North Penn High School senior, who formerly attended Nash Elementary School. Our newest recipient participated in several sports at the high school, as well as taking part in artistic endeavors such as dance and the Creative Artist Club. She is a member of the National Art Honor Society and helped out the community for Watershed Trash Cleanup events. This student, which will be honored in June, plans on majoring in marine biology and minoring in Spanish. She would also like to study abroad. Your donation, along with funding from the Nash Home and School Association, will continue to support future deserving recipients in furthering their education.

All contributions will be greatly appreciated. Should you choose to make a donation please use the form below. The staff at General F. Nash sincerely thanks you for your thoughtfulness and generosity.

With our sincere appreciation,

Nash Staff

* * * * * * * *

Please detach and send in this form along with your contribution to school with your child. Checks are to be made payable to Nash Home and School Association. Also, indicate on the "memo" portion of your check "Nash Scholarship Fund".

Child's Name: Teacher's Name: Grade:

*Contributions to the General F. Nash Elementary School Scholarship Fund *

Show Your School Spirit



Get Your Nash Car Magnets

Car Magnets \$5.00	Please all 2 weeks for delivery
Send your order to : Nash H&S Spirit Wear.	Checks payable to: Gen. Nash H&S
Student Name:	
Teacher:	Grade:
CONTEMPORARY MAGNET (Shown) (Royal blue NASH and circle on wh	nite background, larger, 5 3/4" × 3 7/8")
QTY	TOTAL
CLASSIC MAGNET	
(Navy blue NASH and outer circ	le on white background, larger, $5 " \times 3"$)
QTY	TOTAL
Any questions: contact Tricia Rhubright or Ka	

NEW Nash Water Bottles - Show Your Nash Pride!!



- BPA Free
- · Flip Top Keeps Mouth Spout Clean
- · Ring To Attach To Belt, Backpack, Etc.

Everything you were looking for in a water bottle thanks to lots of input from Nash moms. Water bottles are \$12 or 2 for \$20

\$12 Total = QTY =1

\$10 QTY, For 2 or more ×

Total

STUDENT NAME:

TEACHER:

Nash H&S Checks Payable to: Nash school, Attn: Nash Spiritwear Return Forms to:

Estimated Delivery: If water bottle not received within 2 weeks of order, please contact

H&S Volunteer Tricia Rhubright, Nashspiritwear@gmail.com or phone # in Nash Directory Questions:

HELP COMPLETE THE GENERAL NASH BRICK WALK WAY!

Wouldn't it be nice to replace those BLANK Bricks with something YOU can relate to?

Why not dedicate a brick to your Family? Your Pet? Your Neighborhood? A teacher?

Buy a Brick as a Graduation Present for a 6th Grader! Honor a Loved One?

Celebrate your time here at Nash! Mark an Important Date in your History!

Leave a Lasting Impression!

DON'T WAIT - DO IT NOW WHILE YOU ARE THINKING ABOUT IT!!!!!

For only \$30 (and a little creativity) you can make your mark at Nash!

PLEASE PRIN	CLEARLY! 3 lines available w/ 16 characters and spac
Make Checks Payable to:	General Nash Home & School
Name:	
Phone:	Email:

Any questions, contact Karen Lindsay 215 412 3032 or KLSL0920@aol.com **The sooner you send it in, the sooner you will see it set in STONE!**